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OUT19/13867 
 
Rodger Roppolo 
Planning Officer 
Key Sites Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
rodger.roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Roppolo 
 

The new Sydney Fish Market Stage 2 (SSD-8925) 
EIS Exhibition 

 
 
I refer to your email of 11 October 2019 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter.  

The following advice for you to consider is from DPIE Water and NRAR. Please note the 
Department of Primary Industries (DPI) and Crown Lands now provide a separate response. 
 

• The project must obtain appropriate Water Access Licenses should groundwater or 
surface water be accessed during stage two works. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Any further referrals to DPI & Crown Lands can be sent by email to: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
& lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Liz Rogers 
Manager, Assessments 
Water Group 
17 December 2019 


